
 
 
May 1, 2013 
 
Dear City Resident: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to update you on the road closures that will be in place for 
the 39th annual Tamarack Ottawa Race Weekend. 
 
From Friday May 24, 2013 at 8:00 am to Sunday May 26, 2013 at 5:00 pm QE Driveway will be 
closed from Laurier to Somerset Street West. 
 
Saturday May 25, 2013 Queen Elizabeth Driveway, including Pretoria Bridge, will be closed 
from the Somerset Street West to Dow’s Lake from 3:00 pm to 7:30 pm (Queen Elizabeth Drive 
west bound between Ralph and Torrington will remain open) and Colonel By Drive will be 
closed from Daly to Bronson from 3:00pm to 6:00 pm. Lakeside will be closed between 6:00-
8:00 pm and Bronson south bound will have lane reductions from 6:00-8:00 pm between 
Lakeside and the south end of the Bronson bridge. 
 
On Sunday May 26th, 2013 QE Driveway will be closed from Somerset Street West to Pretoria 
Bridge from 6:00 am to 3:00 pm. The QE Driveway will also be closed from the Pretoria Bridge 
to Preston  from 6:00 to 10:45am.  The intersection at Carling and Preston will be closed from 
7:00 to 10:45 am 
  
We encourage you to come out and cheer on the many participants.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation, for more information please visit our web site 
www.runottawa.ca .   
 
 
John Halvorsen 
President/Race Director 
Tamarack Ottawa Race Weekend 
613-230-1302 
routeinfo@runottawa.ca 
 
 


